
District Athletics Carnival  
 
Monday, 15th August at Howitt Park in Bairnsdale. 
Students are required to be at school by 8:40am.  
 

 Students wear full sports uniform and to 
bring hats and coats if necessary.   

 Students bring snacks, lunch and adequate 
drinks for the day. 

 

Good  
Luck  
Team 

St Brendan’s Primary School 1581 
 

 40 Golf Links Road, Lakes Entrance 3909 
Ph: 03-51552712   Fax 03-51554565 

 

Website : www.lakesent.catholic.edu.au 
Email : principal@lakesent.catholic.edu.au 

  

 Internet Banking :  BSB 083 879    A/C 695096861    
Account Name :   St Brendan’s School 

We would like to acknowledge the Traditional Custodians of the land on which we gather today, the Gunaikurnai people.                                                             
We pay our respects to their elders past, present and emerging. We extend that respect to all people. 

We would especially like to acknowledge the land on which our school stands and ask everyone to show respect to the environment and all that it includes. 
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School Closure - Friday 12th August 

 

Every year we hold a Book Week character        
parade to celebrate  Children’s Book Week.   

Students dress up as book character for the day.   

Costumes don’t need to be elaborate and you are 
not expected to go and purchase new outfits – in 
the past years simple costumes have often been 
the stand out.  Please consider safety and comfort 
in creating outfits. Appropriate footwear is a 
must.  

When:  Monday, 22nd August 

Time:  9.00am 

Where:  Mary MacKillop Hall 

You are invited to come to the  

St Brendan’s Primary School         

Father’s Day breakfast on: 

Friday, 2nd September, 8.00-8.40am 

at the Mary MacKillop Hall. 

We look forward to seeing you there.                                        

Please wear your footy colours.  

 

Friday, 2nd September 



 

  Dates for the Calendar 

Term 3 AUGUST 2022  

 Friday 12th School Closure – Curriculum Day 

 Sunday 14th 9.00am Mass First Communion Commitment 

Week 6 Monday 15th District Athletics 

 Thursday 18th 5.00pm First Communion parent workshop 2 

 Friday 19th 2.30pm Assembly: Year 1 

Week 7  Monday 22nd St Brendan’s Book Week Parade 

 Tuesday 23rd  9.10 Year 4 Class Prayer 
St Brendan’s Second Hand Book Shop 

 Friday 26th 9.10am Year 1 Class Mass / Reconciliation for First Communion candidates 

 Sunday 28th 9.00am First Communion 

Week 8 Tuesday 30th Father’s Day Stall 

 Wednesday 31st Father’s Day Stall 
Soccer—Victoria State Finals 
Year 5 Sovereign Hill Camp 

 SEPTEMBER 2022  

 Thursday 1st Year 5 Sovereign Hill Camp 
Division Athletics 

 Friday 2nd Year 5 Sovereign Hill Camp 
Father’s Day Breakfast 
Footy Colours Day 

 Sunday 4th Father’s Day 

Week 9 Tuesday 6th 9.10am Foundation Class Prayer 
7.00pm Year 6 Play Performance 

 Wednesday 7th 12.00pm Year 6 Play Performance 

 Thursday 8th 7.00pm Year 6 Play Performance 

 Friday 9th 9.10am Year 3 Class Mass 

Week 10 Tuesday 13th 9.10am Whole School Creation Mass 

 Friday 16th 9.10amGHC Assembly : Year 6 
Big Picnic 
2.15pm Term 3 Ends 

Sat:   13/8  St Brendan’s  Lakes Entrance  No Mass 
Sun:   14/8  St Brendan’s  Lakes Entrance  9.00am 
   St Colman’s  Orbost   11.00am 
   St Peter’s   Mallacoota   3.00pm 
Mon:   15/8  St Brendan’s  Lakes Entrance  9.30am 
   The Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary 
Wed:  17/8  St Colman’s  Orbost   No mass 
Fri:   19/8  St Brendan’s  Lakes Entrance  No Mass 
Sat:   20/8  St Brendan’s  Lakes Entrance  No Mass 
   St Dymphna’s  Buchan   9.00am 
   St Joseph’s  Swan Reach  5.00pm 
Sun:   21/8  St Brendan’s  Lakes Entrance  9.00am 
   St Colman’s  Orbost   11.00am 

Baby Congratulations to 

the  McMillian family,  

Evie (Foundation)  on 

the  arrival of  their 

daughter and sister, 

“Cora”. 

Book Week 



St Brendan’s Second Hand Book Shop 
 

What:   Second Hand Book Shop 

Where:  Outside B Block, St Brendan’s Catholic Primary  

   School 

When:  Tuesday, 23rd August, 2022 

Cost:   Free 

Why:   Because it is BOOK WEEK and we LOVE books. 

 

All students will have the opportunity to take home a 

second hand book from our pop-up Second Hand 

Book Shop. We happily accept any donations of     

appropriate second hand children’s books. Please 

place them in the box provided outside B Block (Year 

4 entrance) before Tuesday, 23rd August.  Thank you.  

 

 

 

Stuck for an idea for Book Week ! 

Join Mrs Graham’s gang and dress up 

as something you want to be when 

you grow up. Mrs Graham will hand 

out little book images of the front 

page of ‘When I grow up’ by           

Australian author Andrew Daddo. 

Let’s see who will be our future,     

police officers, politicians, prime   

ministers, teachers, doctors, lawyers, 

shop owners…..the ideas are endless.  



 



 



 
 

 
 
Exciting news! The St Brendan’s CPS girls soccer team are off to play in the Victorian 
State Finals. Here’s how we got there. 
 
When we played our first game in the first round at the district level, our players showed they 
were going to be competitive. We really played as a team and won all our games, which meant 
we were off to the Division Championships.  Due to there not being a team in this competition we 
progressed straight through to Regional. Our team travelled to Sale to play against St Gabriels 
and Guthridge PS . We lost our first game but won our second. We were so happy because we 
placed second in the region which is the first time our school has ever done this. 
We brought back to our school a second place flag, and we hung it in our foyer for everyone to 
see, because we are so proud of our achievement. 
 
This week we were told our soccer team was going 
through to compete at the state level. We were so 
pumped to be the first girls soccer team to represent 
our school. We will be travelling to Melbourne to   
compete on the 31st of August at Darebin               
International Sports Centre. We are looking forward to 
training and working as a team to perform to the best 
of our ability, to do ourselves and our school proud. 
Please look out for our next article to find out how we 
go!                              Written by Tiffany McEntee 

Waste wise Wednesdays is where every Wednesday the 
environment committee go around count all the rubbish 
that goes into the landfill bin. The aim of waste wise 
Wednesday is for each grade to have the least amount of 
plastic in their landfill bin. But we would also like to see 
each grade having a big reduction in their waste. The 
grade with the least amount and the most reduction in 
waste wins a prize. Please do not take your rubbish home 
in your lunch box as it still goes to the same place.      
Rubbish goes to landfill and gets burnt up and this         

releases greenhouse gases which is bad for the environment. Wednesday we found paper in the 
landfill bin and we would like to point out that paper can go in the recycling which is in every 
grade. We  also found some food that could have gone in the compost.  Please remember to put 
all your rubbish in the bin. Depending on which bin is Recycling or General waste. Also there is a 
recycling symbol on soft use plastics so you know what you can recycle and what not. And Mr B 
No Cheating. 
By Harrison and Lucy 



This week we celebrated the Feast of Saint Mary MacKillop. Mary founded the 

religious order of the Sisters of Saint Joseph, the nuns who founded our school and who 

lived and taught in our community right up until this year.  

This week we gave thanks for some of these amazing, strong 

women; Sr Maureen Philp (retired) who would have taught many 

of our mums and dads, Sr Madeleine White (retired) our former 

Sacramental Coordinator, Sr Lynette Young (retired) former      

pastoral worker in our Parish and Mary MacKillop expert and Sr 

Helen Robinson (Footscray General Hospital Pastoral Care) former 

counsellor at Nagle College and former St Brendan’s student. 

 

 

 

 

Blessed Mary MacKillop, pray for these women of faith. Enrich their lives and let them 

know that they are loved and appreciated. Amen 

Early days at the old St Brendan’s. 

 

During the winter months we allow students 
to  arrive at school with a beanie, scarf, gloves 
or wind proof  jacket on to fight the cold.  We 
require these items to be navy blue or black.   
Please make sure your child brings their 
school jumper to school everyday during   
winter.  

ST BRENDAN’S BEANIES  
AVAILABLE  
FROM NICK’S  BAIRNSDALE 



 

ST BRENDAN’S SCHOOL UNIFORM 
Students are now in full winter uniform. Please see list below. On Wednesday to Friday students must 

present wearing tracksuit pants with shorts underneath, should they choose to do so. 

UNIFORM ITEMS - Available from Nick’s in Bairnsdale  Most items are regulation, 
meaning that the school has determined the style or manufacture.   

Regulation Winter Uniform: 

Girls 

• Winter Tunic (Year F/1/2/3) 

• Winter Skirt (Year 4/5/6)  

• Blue long sleeve blouse 

• Bomber Jacket (with emblem)  

• Polar Fleece Jacket (with emblem) 

• Navy tights/white school ankle socks                                     

(foldover style) or long white (no logos) 

• Black Leather School Shoes –  buckle/

lace-up/T-bar  

• Navy ‘Midford’ Pants  

Boys  

• Sky blue long/short sleeve shirt  

• Grey trousers   

• Bomber Jacket (with emblem)  

• Polar Fleece /Jacket (with emblem) 

• Short grey socks/long grey socks  

• Black leather school shoes/boots   

Boys and Girls 

• Blue polo shirt with emblem  (Short Sleeve)  

• Navy trackpants without logos 

• Black Basketball shorts ( sport ) 

• Bomber jacket  Polar Fleece Jacket (with emblem) 

• Predominately white sports socks – below ankle footlet style not acceptable. 

• Running shoes (not skate or fashion shoes) 

Regulation Sports Uniform:  

Please remember to name your child’s uniform.  We have 

lots and lots of  jumpers in the Lost Property without names. 

Uniform Days 
Winter Dress Uniform  Monday & Tuesday Sports Uniform Wednesday, Thursday & Friday 

HAIR is to be kept 

neat and tidy at all 

times.  Hair longer 

than collar length is 

to be tied back from 

the face.         

Headband, hair ties,       

ribbons, scrunchies 

and clips must be 

blue, black and 

brown. 

It is not              

appropriate for    

children to come 

to school with 

dyed or             

inappropriate hair 

styles as deemed 

by the Principal.   

Yr 

F 

1  

2  

&  

3 

Yr 

4  

5  

&  

6 



 

Victorian Premiers’ Reading Challenge 

Congratulations to the following students that have            

successfully completed the Premiers’ Reading Challenge for 

2022 

Rocco Bonacci - Year 4 Jaimie Corrie - Foundation 
Jane Hawkins - Year 4 Blake Howden - Year 1 

Archer Rickman - Year 4 Ava Corrie - Year 1 

Kade Pinnock - Year 4 Leo Drew - Year 4 

Harrison Rebeiro - Year 1 Max Howden - Foundation 

Lucas Rickman - Year 1  



 
The Resilience Project Family Wellbeing Journal  

Available at no cost to families from St Brendan’s Catholic  

Primary School. 

If you would like a copy, please let your child’s teacher know 

and they will send a ‘Family Wellbeing Journal’ home. 

 

The Resilience Project’s Family Wellbeing Journal is filled with 

daily reflections, questions and practical activities designed 

for the whole family. Catered for adults and childrens of all 

ages, this journal is a great way to build happiness and         

resilience in your household. 

Features: 

• 10 weeks of daily reflections, questions and practical 

activities 

• Catered for adults and children of all ages 

• Focus on gratitude, empathy and mindfulness to im-

prove everyone’s mental health 

• Daily Healthy Family Habits tracker to monitor our 

sleep, exercise and eating 

• Weekend activity library with over 30 activities suitable 

for a variety of age groups 






